Bring your eye and ear protection, if you have them. Otherwise, they will be provided. Prescription
glasses or sunglasses may generally be used as eye protection.

Dress appropriately for the weather conditions. You may wish to bring a hat or ball-cap for the live fire
(outdoors). Wear comfortable pants, and wear some old comfortable shoes (for the dirt range). Avoid
wearing shorts, tank tops or low cut shirts. The spent (and warm) brass tends to find the way to
exposed, sensitive skin areas.

The location of the classroom training facility is: 605 G Street #120, Lincoln, CA 95648.

We will begin at the training facility, and drive to the outdoor range for live fire (just about 5 minutes
north of the classroom). Please dress accordingly for the weather. You may wish to bring some bottled
water. If you have a comfortable folding chair, bring that as well. The range can be a bit dusty at times.

The training facility is located at the corner of Hwy 65 (also known as G Street) and 6" street, on the
north-east corner, directly across the street from the car wash. The entrance faces Hwy 65, and is 2
doors down from Dillian’s Bar & Grill (in the Lincoln Plaza building). There is a clock tower on the top of
the structure.

There is plenty of free parking available. You may park in the City parking lot, which is located at the
corner of 6™ and F streets, or there may be on street parking available as well.

There are plenty of restaurants nearby, including Subway, Mr. Pickles, deli’s, Mexican food, Panda
Express, McDonald’s, Burger King, a Bar & Grill, and some great sit down Diner’s within walking distance.

My Basic Pistol course includes the following: Use of a 22 caliber rim-fire semi- automatic pistol,
ammunition, target, and training materials.

If you wish to bring your own firearm(s) for the outdoor course, and it is larger than 22 caliber rim-fire,
you must bring your own ammunition. In the event that you need to reschedule, please give as much
notice as possible, and refer to the class schedule on my website at www.BestHandgunTraining.com .

If you do bring a firearm to any course, be sure it is UNLOADED and in a locked container (ammunition
stored separately). Do NOT bring a firearm into the class until instructed to do so.

If you have any questions, please email john@besthandguntraining.com or call (916) 295-8489
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